
JIMMY CARTER

November 16, 1979

To Hector Garcia

I am grateful for your endorsement of my re-
election as President. The October 24th dinner
is one I will always remember, and its significance
will be treasured.

Thank you for this public expression of confidence
and commitment !

With best regards,

Sincerely,

< /1*17
Doctor Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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November 20, 1979

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder, American GI Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I appreciate your writing to express your views on
the n6mination of Charles Renfrew for the position of
Deputy United States Attorney General. The Senate Com-
mittee on the Judiciary has not yet received this nom-
ination.

The Committee conducts a complete and thorough
investigation into the background and qualifications of
all nominees referred to us by the President. We will
be glad to take your comments into consideration in the
event that the nomination is received.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincefl, - 'f /

Ed~Mf M. Kennedy ~


